IN THE THIRD DISTRICT JUVENILE COURT
FOR THE COUNTY OF SUMMIT

Amended Administrative Order for Court Operations During a
Pandemic

August 3, 2020

In response to the coronavirus pandemic, the Utah Courts have activated a

pandemic response plan. As a result, the 3" District Juvenile Court clerical

reception area will be open on Wednesdays only from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm.

THE COURT REMAINS OPEN for all filings and inquiries, especially emergency

filings such as protective orders. Please call 435 — 615 — 4320 or please send an

email to 3rdjuvteamknight@utcourts.gov for filing or questions.

Date: July 31, 2020

Hop. Renee Jimenez

Presiding Judge



